
WE’RE GOING OUT WITH A BANG BEAT! 
 

          

  

 

         
    

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

To purchase tickets, call Miriam Golob at 410-585-1400 or by email at 
mgolob@shoshanascardin.org 

The MACCABEATS 

are coming to 

CARDIN!!! 
      

Join the Shoshana S. Cardin School for a fun filled 
evening of singing, dancing, and schmoozing to 

honor the 10 years of the Cardin School!!! 

Sunday, June 9th, at 4:30 pm, at the 
Temple Oheb Shalom Sanctuary 

7310 Park Heights Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21208 
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Tickets cost 

$15 
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